

October 4, 2024

Rev. Dr. Bryce Ashlin-Mayo Ambrose University 150 Ambrose Circle SW Calgary, AB T3H 0L5

Dear Bryce,

Thank you for the invitation to attend your inauguration as the President of Ambrose University on October 31, 2024. I am honoured to receive such an invitation and would like to be a part of the celebration, but I have prior commitments.

On behalf of Briercrest College and Seminary, I would like to offer our sincere congratulations on your installation. Your commitment to serve our Lord in this way is to be commended and admired. Though there may be challenges in the future, I am confident that you will be able to faithfully navigate your institution for God's glory.

Although I regret my inability to cheer you on at the ceremony, please know that I pray God's best for you and Ambrose University.

Dr. Michael B. Pawelke

President

The Office Of The President